
 

 Page 1 of 1 6/2024 

RN11H & RN11HT Visit Changes 

➢ Who? RNs 

➢ What? A new question has been added regarding the patient/family’s ability to administer 
medications. 

➢ Where? RN11H & RN11HT visits 

➢ When? Go Live is July 1, 2024 

➢ How? The following question has been added to the Physical Assessment > Safety/Environment 
section of both the RN11H & RN11HT visits: “Is the patient/family able to administer medication 
safely and competently?”. 

➢ Why? This question is necessary to bring us into compliance with Joint Commission standard 
MM.06.01.03 EP7, which requires documentation that we have validated whether patients and 
families can safely and competently administer medications. If ‘No’ is selected, you must add 
Medication Safety as a problem on the plan of care with goals and interventions individualized to 
the patient/family needs regarding medication administration. 

 

   


